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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

What a fantastic week of learning. We started off with our magical launch on Monday. It was marvellous to                   
see the students connecting the clues about the performance on Tuesday. The “I wonder board” was                
greatly used by the students as they arrived on Monday morning. Some of the responses the children were; 
 “I wonder if the teachers will do a Harry Potter magic show!”  
“I wonder if magic is impossible!” 
“I wonder if a magician will perform in front of us!” 
Well the children were definitely on the right track as the magic continued on Tuesday with an enchanting                  
performance from the marvellous magician - Lindsay Gardner. The students were entertained and amazed.              
From this experience the children have been busily working on literacy activities. Some of these will be                 
shared in coming newsletters. 
On Wednesday it was fantastic to see so many parents come into the classrooms, to see different class                  
activities. Parents and carers are vital in the education of the children and at Holy Trinity we try to build that                     
partnership. The student leaders also attended the GRIP leadership day. This was a wonderful experience               
for the student leaders as they spent time with over 1000 school leaders from different schools developing                 
their leadership skills. 
On Friday Stage 3 attended the Riverside Theatre. to see the Sydney Symphony Orchestra perform “Who                
Needs a Conductor Anyway?” what another great opportunity for our students. A recount of the event and                 
photos will be shared in next weeks newsletter. 
 

Bullying. No Way! 
As mentioned above we launched our response to the “Bullying - No Way Day of Action”, which will take                   
place on March 16. I encourage all parents and carers to have a chat with your child/children about why                   
bullying is not acceptable. At Holy Trinity one of our school rules is “I am safe”. For all students to be safe                      
the whole community needs to work together. Thank you for your support with this matter. 
 

Growth Mindset 
Confusion is part of learning. To enter the zone of confusion takes courage. It is an uncomfortable feeling                  
when you are confused. To support the children through this , it is vital to develop a growth mindset.                   
Parents can support this by praising effort instead of achievement, modelling a growth mindset when you                
find things difficult and use the word YET. Instead of “I can’t do this!” use “I can’t do this yet!” 
 

Delany Open Day 
Delany College is holding their Open Day today (March 9) after school. All families are welcome to attend to                   
tour the school. There will be rides and a sausage sizzle 2.30 - 6pm and it is all free.  
 

God bless, 
 

Mr Jason Fisher, Assistant Principal 

 
From the REC 
 

In John’s Gospel it is recognised that those who choose to become disciples of Jesus will have eternal life.                   
This can seem an insurmountable responsibility, but if we think carefully, it is something we can all attain.                  
Jesus asks us to follow him by turning away from sin, offer love to those around us and forgive those who                     
have caused us harm.  
In his wisdom, Jesus knows that if we can do these things we will not just be good citizens, but we will live                       
fulfilling lives. It doesn’t matter if we offer love and forgiveness to others, or if we receive it, we feel                    
nourished either way. 
By following Jesus as Christian disciples we are ultimately led to God and fulfillment in this life and the next. 
 
Mark Galea, Religious Education Coordinator 



 
 

2019 KINDERGARTEN  
 

ENROLMENTS 
  

Our enrolments period is    
now open for Kindergarten    
2019.  
If you have a child who will turn 5 by 31​st July            
2019 they can enrol for school  next year. 
  
 
Easter Raffle 
 

   Thank you to all those that have  
   brought in eggs and baskets for our  
   Easter Raffle to be drawn on  
   Wednesday 28th March​. 
 

   Please donate Easter  eggs and / or baskets  
so that we can make up baskets and have lots  
of prizes available. 
 

More tickets are available from the office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


